
Thank you for your working on improving SB 1008 to reduce dirty diesel in our air. I am in full support of this bill and 
want to see the significant progress toward improving our air quality in Oregon that this bill aims to achieve. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laura McLary 
7404 N. Wayland Ave 
Portland, OR 97203 
503-729-9945 
 
Sent from my iPad 

 


